NOTICE OF MOTION

COPACABANA MEN’S SHED

Mr ADAM CROUCH (Terrigal), 20 October 2021 —
That this House-

(1) Notes the Government has committed $127,500 to construct a Men’s
Shed at Copacabana.

(2) Notes this funding means the Men'’s Shed proposal will no longer be a
concept design, and now become a physical building.

(3) Thanks Mike Mitchelmore, Ray Crawley, Fraser McBride and the entire
team of supporters for their perseverance over many years.
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